
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Shelby, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, December 2, 2024 10:50 AM 
Shelby Nave 
Mark Long; Jeff Bates 
RE: Request to update 20240139 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/2/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 10057-2024 

Thank you for confirming the utilities in the docket per the CLK note in DN 08993-2024. Per your 
request below, TX624 has been removed from the utilities in Dkt 20240139. 

Dorothy 

From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:44 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request to update 20240139 

Good Morning, 

I'd like to request a change to docket 20240139 when it comes to the parties included in the docket. 

In the utilities page there are two instances in which Frontier Florida LLC appears. There is one with a code of TL710 and 
one with a code of TX624. 

I would like to request that "Frontier Florida LLC TX624" be removed from the list of utilities, as they are not a party to 
this agreement. 

Thanks, 

Shelby Nave I Public Utility Analyst 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
E-mail: SNave@psc.state.fl.us 

Tel : (850) 413-6816 
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